
 

Director’s Corner  
Hello Parents, 
   We hope everyone stayed safe and enjoyed the 
holidays.    
      We would also like to extend a special thank you to all 
our teachers and students for making our Christmas tree 
so beautiful.  The children created the ornaments, and they 
were certainly the perfect addition to our tree. 
 The children will explore space, stars, and planets 
in our January curriculum. We will also discuss Ben 
Franklin, a founding father, and Martin Luther King, Jr., a 
recent activist. We will also discuss various winter animals 
and how they stay warm when it is cold outside as well as 
their habitat. Finally, we will end the month exploring the 
traditions of the Chinese New Year.   
 From all of us here at Carousel, we wish you and 
your family happy New Year! 
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     Calendar of Events 
 

3rd Report Cards Sent Home 
 
7th Pajama Day 
 
17th CCA is closed in observance of                  
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

 
                           

 
          

 
 
 
 
                           
 
 
        
 
 
                    
 
     
                 

                   

    
   
 

   

                                           Curriculum Theme: 

Space, Stars, and Solar System, Martin Luther King Jr.and Benjamin Franklin, Winter 
Animals, Chinese New Year and Lanterns 
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